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CABINET SPOKESMAN: THE TRIPARTITE SUMMIT IS STILL IN PLACE, AND ITS DATE HAS 
NOT BEEN APPOINTED YET

- 17.06.2021

Iraqi News Agency (17 June 2021)

 

Cabinet Spokesman, Minister of Culture Hassan Nadhim confirmed on Thursday that the tripartite 
summit between Iraq, Jordan and Egypt is still going on, and no date has been appointed yet.

Nadhim told the Iraqi News Agency (INA), that despite the date of the tripartite summit has not 
been set, but this does not mean that business has stopped between the three countries (Iraq, 
Jordan and Egypt), pointing out that the previous summit held in Amman has paved the paths for 
economic and cultural work.
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